
BALLYCLARE GROUP PRACTICE

SUMMER BANK 
HOLIDAYS 

PRACTICE 
CLOSURE DATE 
MONDAY 14TH JULY 2025 

MONDAY 25TH AUGUST 2025 

r (  Please ensure you have ordered and collected all 
medications in good time before the closure dates. 0 When closed, if you need to speak to someone 
about a medical emergency - out of hours please 
contact Dalriada Urgent Care on 02825663500. 


